
 

 

	
What is Moms Crossing? 
 
The early years of child-rearing are significant and formative, precious and fleeting. Moms 
know this so they pour themselves into motherhood, but who pours into moms? We do! 
Moms Crossing exists to nurture mothers of children in utero through 4th grade,  who 
attend Stones Crossing Church. We remind mothers of their value and worth in Christ, 
while addressing their distinct needs, both spiritually and relationally, through biblical 
principles relating to motherhood. We do this through relevant speakers, small group 
discussions, community, food, fun, and activities inside and outside our regularly 
scheduled meetings. Our goal is to help moms feel encouraged and equipped in 
motherhood and to take their next steps towards Christ together.  
 
When and where does Moms Crossing meet?  
 
Moms Crossing meets Wednesday mornings, September through April, at Stones 
Crossing Church (7000 W. Stones Crossing Road, Greenwood) between 9:30 – 11:00 
a.m.  
 
Is there childcare? 
 
During our morning meetings, we offer on-site childcare for children ages birth through 
4th grade, because we know how important it is for moms to have rest, focus, and support, 
while being confident their children are safe in a nurturing place.  
 
How can I get connected? 
 
Registration takes place in August for fall semester and in January for spring semester. 
Keep an eye out for registration links during those times. Registration is $25 per semester, 
which covers program materials and childcare. Scholarships are available if the cost is 
prohibitive. For questions, please contact a Moms Crossing Coordinator via email below. 
 
Moms Crossing Coordinator: Mina Hale (mina@stonescrossing.com) 
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